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Emerald Bay Municipal Utility District Regular Session Minutes Monday, January 20, 
2025, 4:45 PM. 

The Emerald Bay Municipal Utility District Board of Directors met at the District Office, 
155 LaSalle Road, Bullard, TX 75757. Directors Cayla Washburn, Steve Young, Bill Harris, 
and Becky Kirkpatrick were present. Business Manager Laurie Threet was also in 
attendance. Director Inge Grant was excused due to illness. 

President Harris called the meeting to order at 4:45 PM. 

Director Young made a motion to approve the Regular Session Minutes of December 11, 
2024, as presented. Director Washburn seconded and the motion was approved 
unanimously. 

Ms. Threet presented revisions to the Financial Report covering the 2025 Fiscal Year 
Budget as discussed at the meeting on December 11, 2024. Noted changes included 
adjustments for increased insurance premiums for both the water and sewer, fence 
repairs, increased utility rates, and a new PH meter. The proposed budget increased by 
$67,702.00. Director Washburn made a motion to accept after inspection and Director 
Young seconded. The motion was approved unanimously. 

President Harris presented the Operations Report, noting that the new bagger building 
is operational and new security cameras are in place. The plan for the new storage 
tanks is moving forward, however, he noted that the tank lead time is currently over 12 
months. The replacement sewer pipe for bridge #8 is installed but not yet connected or 
pressure tested. 

President Harris made a motion to accept the proposed revisions to District Ordinances 
sections 2.13 and 2.14. Director Young seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 



President Harris made a motion to accept the meeting guidelines as presented. Director 
Washburn seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

The Board of Directors then adjourned to Executive Session at 5;20 PM for the 
discussion of potential legal issues. 

The Board of Directors reconvened to Open Session at 6:31 PM, and with there being no 
further business, Director Harris adjourned the meeting at 6:32 PM. 

William F. Harris 
President 

Attachments: 
Budget Revisions - Second Quarter 

Beck Kirkpatrick 
Secretary 

District Ordinances revisions Section 2.13 & Section 2.14 
Emerald Bay Municipal Utility District Board Meeting Procedures 
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